
 

Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad  
Proceedings of the Emergent Meeting of the Governing Body 

 
An Emergent Meeting of the Governing Body of Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad was held on 5th 
May 2025 at 01:00 PM at the Women’s Wing Campus. The meeting was chaired by the President 
of the Governing Body, Sardar R S Chahal and following members were present: 
 
1. Sardar R.S. Chahal, President GNC  
2. Sardar D.S. Grewal, Secretary GNC  
3. Prof. P. Shekhar, Member  
4. Prof. Sanjay Kumar Sinha, TR 
 
The following matters were discussed and unanimously resolved: 
1. It was decided to put Dr Sanjay Prasad (Principal) under suspension as a disciplinary action 
followed by a number of charges leveled against him.  
 
2. It was resolved that Dr. Ranjana Das, Professor In-Charge of the Women's Wing, be entrusted 
with the following additional responsibilities: 

● Financial powers and authorities of the Principal. 
● All official correspondence of the college. 

These responsibilities are to be carried out in addition to her existing role. 
 
3. It was decided to appoint Sri Dipak Kumar as the new Professor In-Charge of the Bhuda 
Campus, replacing Prof. Amarjit Singh. Sri Dipak Kumar will function under the supervision of 
Dr. Ranjana Das. 
 
4. It was decided that Ms. Sadhana Kumari Singh will assist Sri Dipak Kumar in managing the 
day-to-day affairs of the Bhuda Campus and Dr. Varsha Singh will assist Dr. Ranjana Das in 
handling the daily business of the Women’s Wing. 
 
5. It was decided to appoint Ms. Sadhana Kumari Singh as Bursar-I and Ms. Snehal Goswami as 
Bursar-II. They will jointly replace Sri Sanjay Kumar Sinha in this role. 

 
6. It was decided to appoint Sri Daljit Singh as the new Controller of Examinations of the 
college, replacing Sri Dipak Kumar. 
 
The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks to the Chair. 
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